
Happy to share our work—Study of the Women’s Safety Accelerator Fund (WSAF): Towards Establishing 
Return on Investment in the Tea Sector of Assam— was launched under the Gender Track at Sutra 2024! 
 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to IDH and the WSAF for their generous support. Special thanks 
to WSAF’s strategic funders—Unilever, Twinings, Taylors of Harrogate, and the Ethical Tea Partnership—for 
their invaluable support. Sincere thanks to Manisha Majumdar, Maryam Zameela, Bishal Chetri and Ranjana 
Das for their help at various stages of the work. 
 

 

 


